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card payments now accepted
The WHA Office is now accepting rent payments by credit or debit card! You can either enter
your information on your own through a link on our website, or you can bring your card into the
office. Please be advised that there is a fee attached to these payments added right on to the
payment. Fees vary based on the amount paid but are a minimum of $3. This system is separate
from our portal and these payments will never be automatically withdrawn- you will have to
pay them manually each time. This is an additional payment method we are accepting for the
convenience of our tenants, so we will continue to accept money orders and checks as usual.

santa visits moved to tuesday 12/12.. flip to 2nd page for more info
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holiday office hours

d e c e m b e r    2 0 2 3    n e w s l e t t e r

The WHA office will be closed on Monday,
December 25th and Tuesday December 26th
for Christmas and on Monday, January 1st,
for New Years’ Day. 

santa visits tuesday 12/12!

holiday move night at 
the palace theatre
M&T Bank will be hosting FREE holiday
movies at the Palace Theatre this month! The
Palace Theatre is at 19 Clinton Ave in Albany
and the movie schedule is as follows:
December 11th @ 7: 
The Muppet’s Christmas Carol
December 18th @ 7: Elf
December 22nd @ 7: It’s A Wonderful Life
December 27th @ 1: 
The Super Mario Bros. Movie

THE DATE OF SANTA’S VISIT HAS BEEN
PUSHED BACK ONE DAY! 

Santa’s helpers will  dropping gifts inside the
apartments during the day on December 12th

to all families who signed up. That evening,
around 5 PM, Santa will be making his way

through the sites via parade! Make sure your
kiddos are outside to see him!

2024 wha calendars
Calendars for 2024 are on the way! We will be
delivering them door-to-door throughout the
end of December into early January to try to
get them to each tenant as soon as possible.

Bulk cable
A reminder to Quinn and Hanratta tenants, if
you received a letter from the Office, you will
need to start paying $45 in addition to your
monthly rent effective January 1st for cable
and Wi-Fi services. Again, this is only
applicable to tenants who received a letter
containing this information.

what do i do if my fridge
loses power?
Food in your fridge will stay cold for about
four hours if the doors remain closed, and a
freezer will generally keeps it’s temperature
for 48 hours. According to the FDA, food that
has remained at or below 40 degrees is safe
to eat or refreeze. It might not be a bad idea
to keep a cooler on hand in the event that
your fridge is out for an extended period of
time. We always work as fast as we can to get
fridges back up and running, but sometimes
we have to rely on an outside company and
timelines are out of our control.happy holidays!

The Watervliet Housing Authority wishes
everyone a healthy and happy holiday
season!

NYSPHADA SCHOLARSHIP
The 2024 NYSPHADA Scholarship is accepting
applications! Any high school seniors living in
Housing is eligible. One scholarship is $2500
and the runner-up is $1000. Applications are
due February 5th and can be submitted to the
WHA Office. 


